Press Releases: Secretary Pompeo’s
Meeting With Mexican Foreign
Secretary-designate Marcelo Ebrard

Readout
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
December 2, 2018

The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Secretary of State Michael R. Pompeo met today with Mexican Foreign
Secretary-designate Marcelo Luis Ebrard Casaubon in Washington, D.C.
Secretary Pompeo congratulated Foreign Secretary-designate Ebrard on the
recent Mexican presidential inauguration and the beginning of Ebrard’s tenure
in office. They discussed our shared commitment to address our common
challenges and opportunities for the future.
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